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States Greffe 

 
Andrew McLaughlin  
Interim Chief Executive Officer  
Government of Jersey 
 
BY EMAIL 
 
27th November 2023  
 
Dear Andrew, 
 

Health and Community Services Interim Board 
 

Further to the announcement of Connétable Jehan’s resignation as Assistant Chief Minister, 
citing concerns over the value for money of the Interim Health and Community Services Board 
(hereafter ‘the Board’), the Public Accounts Committee (PAC) would like to request the 
following information:  
 

1. An overview of the work undertaken by the Board to date, including all milestones and 
achievements during this time.  
 

2. Confirmation of the spend to date on the Board, with a breakdown of what funds have 
been expended on.  
 

3. Confirmation of the recruitment process which has been undertaken in respect of the 
Chair of the Board and what is currently happening with the role, noting that the Chair 
was due to end his contract on 22nd November 2023 as per previous communications 
to the PAC.  
 

4. Please could the PAC be provided with comparative details of the annual costs of the 
boards of entities controlled or established by the States of Jersey.  

 
The PAC would request a response to this letter by 5pm on Tuesday 5th December. It is the 

intention of the PAC to publish both this letter and your response on the States Assembly 

website.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Deputy Lyndsay Feltham 
Chair 
Public Accounts Committee 

 


